
 

In view of order of the Ministry of Home Affairs, Government of India and 

Government of Himachal Pradesh, regarding the extension of lockdown in order to 

counter COVID-19 , the HPNLU Shimla shall continue to remain closed till 31st May 

2020. 

However, essential functions of the University shall remain operational for 

which any employee(s) may be put on duty. The teaching and non-teaching staff shall 

stay at the headquater and shall come for duty as and when required. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Registrar, 

HPNLU Shimla 
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